
First Baptist Church  

877 East Woodland – Collinsville, Texas  

Church email – fbccollinsville@verizon.net  
Website: fbccollinsville.com   

903-429-6742   
  

 

JUNE 2024 
    

 
Church Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday: 8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.  
Friday: 8:00 a.m. – noon   

  
Worship Times  

Sunday 9:45 a.m. Sunday school  
11:45 a.m. Worship  

6:00 p.m. Evening service (2nd Sunday of the month ONLY)  

Wednesday – 7:00 p.m. (Adults, Youth & Children)  
  

 Ways to donate / tithe:   

1. ONLINE at  www.fbccollinsville.com/giving   
2. MAIL to P.O. Box 50, Collinsville, Texas 76233   
3. Drop-off at the church   
4. Scan this QR code with your smartphone.  

  
   

 

 
Soups, canned vegetables, dried beans, rice, pasta, crackers, cornbread,  

canned meats, hamburger/tuna helper, flour, sugar, cake mixes,   
brownie mixes, dry cereal, oatmeal, pop-tarts, breakfast bars, 

pancake/Bisquick mix, Kleenex, paper towels, dishwashing soap, hand 
soap.  Backpack Buddy Needs Individual fruit cups, pudding cups, jell-
0 cups, peanut butter/cheese crackers, juice boxes, granola bars, ravioli, 
spaghetti Os, chili, soups, spam, Vienna sausage, tuna, individual cereals, 

oatmeal, peanut butter / jelly packages, ramen noodles, chips.   
Other school needs: Clorox wipes, and hand sanitizer.   
Please drop off donations at the church office door. Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – noon. Please always check the 
dates on the items. If you have questions, please contact Marilyn Head. Thank you for your continued support 
and your prayers.   
   

Ladies Support Group Meeting – June 15th 
JoAnna SS classroom @ 11:00 a.m.  *Remember to bring your prayer scarf. 

 
 
 

 FUN-Timers meeting  
 June 19, 2024 

  Games begin at 9:30 a.m.  Lunch at 11:30 a.m.  
(Baked potatoes, salads, bread, desserts.) 

 Please sign up at the office window. 
  
 
 

A Note from the Music Department   
‘Looking to Grow’  

Choir practice is at 4:30 p.m. on Sunday afternoons. Handbell practice is at  
6:00 p.m. on Sunday afternoons.   We welcome you to come grow with us! 
 
      
From Children’s Department:  
If you would like to help with the Children’s church, please contact Jessica Lierly at 940-613-4105.  
If you would like to help with the Wednesday evening class, please contact Nyki Skogen at 903-267-
5217. 

 

http://www.fbccollinsville.com/
http://www.fbccollinsville.com/
http://www.fbccollinsville.com/
http://www.fbccollinsville.com/
http://www.fbccollinsville.com/


 
 June 9-13. 6:00 – 8:30 p.m. nightly 

Mandatory meeting on June 2nd,  
following the morning service, 

 in the sanctuary. 
 
 

 
SPECIAL Notes: 
Church Family 
Thank you all for your prayers and generosity in our family’s time of grief.  We appreciate all the 
support, prayers and love you have shown our family during this difficult time. There are truly no 
words to express our gratitude to each, and every one of you. 
Sincerely 
Hess, Dunn and Luttmer families 
 
First Baptist Church, 
I thank each and every one of you that helped with Jim Bob’s celebration of life service. He was a 
special man and now I take comfort knowing that he is with Jesus! 
The Kline Family 
 
Operation Christmas Child (OCC) 
Thank you so much for buying soccer balls. We collected money for 100 soccer balls and 
someone donated 24 earlier this year.  

This month we are collecting small games, cards and toys to put in the boxes (i.e. 
the dollar type stores have dominoes, games in metal boxes or 3-packs of cards for 
$1.25).  

Cleaning your closet? We are collecting gently used t-shirts to make jump ropes. 
Each shirt makes 1-3 jump ropes, depending on size. 

Many shoebox recipients are hearing about God's love for the �irst time and their lives are being 
transformed. Leslie, a project leader says, “There's a lot of joy involved when I think of the kids who are 
going to get these shoebox gifts, but the greatest joy is that they get to know the Lord.” 

Romans 10:14 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

FBC Restored Youth Ministry 
There are a handful of summer events coming up. Please pray with your child/children as to what 
camp or mission trip they need/like to attend. We want students to have opportunities to be 
discipled and to serve and share the Gospel message with others.  This being said, understand that 
we do not expect each student to attend each event (Please be mindful of your budget).  

 
 

 
1. Youth Summer Camp/Retreat (Broken Bow) – June 3-6 

• Cost $280 Register online www.fbccollinsville.com/youth 
 
 
 

2. Vacation Bible School – June 9-13th 
• Register Online www.fbccollinsville.com/vbs  

 

 

 
3. Youth Mission Trip – June 22-28th   

• Cost $250 Register online www.fbccollinsville.com/youth 
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